



St Mary & St Pancras C. E. Primary School



81 Werrington Street, London NW1 1QP
Telephone: 020 7387 6117
Fax: 020 7383 4874
e-mail: admin@stmp.camden.sch.uk
www.stmp.camden.sch.uk

Headteacher Jules Belton, Deputy Headteacher: Lucy Heard

Assistant Headteacher: Lesley Carneiro

16th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Celebrate London History Day

The Mayor of London's office have invited London primary schools to join in with London History Day on Friday 24^{th} May 2019. This coincides with the 200^{th} anniversary of the birth of Queen Victoria at Kensington Palace.

The theme for this year's event is celebration. From singing and dancing to festivals and processions, Londoners have always en joyed a celebration!

We are encouraging children to dress up creatively (using items of clothing they already have) on the day as their favourite iconic Londoner. Examples of iconic Londoners include (but are not limited to) Queen Victoria, William Morris, Tessa Sanderson CBE, Dr Helen Sharman OBE, Stormzy, a Bollywood dancer, Notting Hill Carnival performers, Christopher Wren, Pearly Kings and Queens etc. We would like the children to be able to tell us a little bit about their iconic Londoner.

For more information and inspiration for iconic Londoners, visit https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/education-and-youth/london-curriculum/celebrate-london-history-schools-day-2019

We look forward to seeing your creative costumes.

Yours sincerely,

Lucy Heard

Deputy Headteacher











